
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: February 4, 2019 
 
To: Parish Business Managers 
 
From:  Michael Warren, Controller, Office of Finance 
  
Re: Incorporation Annual Filing Assistance 

           
 
Many parishes are receiving notices from the Georgia Secretary of State’s office 
regarding the 2019 annual registration season and instructions for submitting 
the document before April 1.   
 
Please know that the Office of Finance and other Chancery departments will 
complete this paperwork for each of the newly incorporated parishes, including 
the small registration fee.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this registration, please contact either 
Patrick Warner, Brad Wilson or myself with the contact information below.   
 
Patrick Warner - pwarner@archatl.com, 404-920-7410 
Brad Wilson - bwilson@archatl.com, 404-920-7404 
Michael Warren - mwarren@archatl.com, 404-920-7411 
 
Thank you.    
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